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Please allow us to provide clarification regarding your chiropractic benefits under your current health care plan as it relates to maintenance and supportive care. 

Maintenance Care is elective health care that is typically long-term and provided at regular intervals to improve good health, prevent disease and spinal degeneration, prolong life, and enhance the quality of life.  Supportive Care is defined as care for patients who have reached maximum therapeutic benefit, but fail to sustain that benefit and progressively deteriorate when there are periodic trials of chiropractic treatment withdrawal.  

While your insurance coverage does include chiropractic benefits, your coverage does NOT include maintenance or supportive care, so regardless of the number of yearly visits covered under your plan, or the number of visits you have not yet used, since maintenance and supportive care are not covered benefits, your health plan will not pay for these services.  

As of today, we have met the treatment objectives outlined in your specific treatment plan, and no additional therapeutic benefit is expected with regards to the problem/condition with which you first presented. Accordingly, at this time, further chiropractic treatment is considered maintenance or supportive care, neither of which is covered by your health care plan.  While we believe that maintenance/supportive care is essential to your good health, you will be responsible for the payment of those services.

Changes to your Current Status
If your condition changes from your current status (supportive/maintenance), and is consistent with the chiropractic coverage provided by your health care plan, we will develop a new treatment plan for that condition/injury with specific treatment objectives, and claims for those visits will be filed to your health care plan.

Thank you for allowing us the privilege of taking care of your chiropractic needs.  
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